
Dr. Green 
 
I am writing to you in hopes that I may oppose Wilmington Health, PLLC opening new operating rooms 
in Onslow County. Opening two additional operating rooms may jeopardize the community hospital 
from keeping its doors open for the community. Onslow Memorial depends on the outpatient surgeries 
to support all services provided in the community.  
 
I live in a neighboring community and work with a practice at Onslow Memorial Hospital.  If this facility 
closed people would be forced to travel to get access to critical medical services. That would prove to be 
a severe blow to the people of Onslow County. 
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